Greetings and Happy Holidays from Caledonia Area Public Schools!

| want to thank everyone involved with the Caledonia Area Public School system for a fantastic
first half of the year. | particularly want to thank the outgoing school board members for their
service on the board. The last couple of years have been a tough time to be a school board
member. Matt Blocker, Wendy Woyczik, and Erin Hammell have all served with integrity and
have had the best interest of students in mind throughout their service to the district. | also want
to take a moment to thank continuing board members, Melissa Marshall, Dan Small, Spencer
Yohe and Leigh King. In addition, | want to welcome three new members to the board. Derek
Adamson, Tim Gunn and Mike Peterson will begin their service in January of 2023.

| want to thank all of the participants, coaches, advisors, and parents for their commitment to
representing our district this past fall as well as those committing to representing the district this
winter. We are again extremely fortunate to have quality individuals who are committed to more
than what is required of them in an effort to achieve at high levels. The levels of commitment are
unsurpassed and the results of those commitments, while readily evident in terms of success in
the short term, will pay even larger dividends in the lives of our students as they become adult
leaders in whatever roles they seek going forward.

The communities of Caledonia, Brownsville, Eitzen and Freeburg are truly blessed. Take time to
count your personal and collective blessings. Enjoy your families and the time you have
together and remember those who have left us too early. 2022 has been fantastic and the future
looks even brighter!

Hoping everyone has a Merry Christmas and a Happy New year!



